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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Beloit City Council has hired executive recruiting firm GovHR USA to conduct the
recruitment for the City of Beloit's next City Manager. Current City Manager Larry N. Arft
has announced his retirement for later this year. Representatives from GovHR USA will
be conducting three public meetings on Thursday, January 22, 2015, for community
leaders, business leaders, and general public regarding the traits and characteristics
that are important to the community in selecting the next City Manager. The meetings
will take place at the following times and locations:

Thursday, January 22, 2015
Beloit Public Library — Community Room
605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit, WI 53511

3:00 PM — Community Leaders
4:30 PM — Business Leaders
6:30 PM — General Public

A quorum of City Councilors may be present at any or all of these meetings. The City
Council encourages the public to attend and participate in this important process.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: January 16, 2015
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk

www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.
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